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The Town of Lima has completed its Lead and Copper Service Line Inventory as 

required by the United States Environmental Protection Agency.  This inventory is 

available for public inspection at the Lima Town Hall, 5 W. Section Corner. 

 

The Town of Lima water system contains no lead service lines, no galvanized 

service lines requiring replacement, nor any lead status unknown service lines. 

 

For more information, please contact the clerk’s office at 406-276-3521, or stop by. 
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